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I can’t believe I’ve been the  
headteacher at Llantilio Perholey Primary 
School for over a month already.  And 
what a month it has been!  The weeks 
have had  their challenges, not least 
the coronavirus outbreak.  

Thank you to all of the children, staff, 
parents, governors and the whole school 
community for your support and your 
welcome.   

Helen King (Headteacher) 

We are trying to get information to parents through SCHOOP, SeeSaw 
and the website.  Please make sure you are checking in:   

 

https://www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk/   

 

We have all worked really hard to publish home learning on the school 
website.  I hope you have all managed to access this at home.  This will be 
updated every week during the term time.  If you have any questions 
about the work please use SeeSaw to contact the class teacher. 

I have asked teachers to call all homes and families  from time to time to 
support you during the school closure.  If you have any problems or issues 
in between these phone calls please email the school at: 

 

llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

 

Following the guidance from the Welsh Government and the 
local authority there will still be a school Easter break from 
Friday 3rd April-Friday 17th April.  Teachers will not be 
setting work for this 2 week period. 

Contact us: 01873 853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

Follow us on TWITTER 
www.twitter.com/
LlantilioSchool 

 
 or CLICK HERE 

https://www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/LlantilioSchool


Contact us: 01873 853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

There are plenty of ideas to keep you busy on the 
website.  
 

Have a look at the ideas for topic work, just click on 
your child’s class tab  e.g. + Year Two   

There are plenty of other ideas to keep you occupied 
on the Home Learning page on the website. 
 

If that’s not enough to be going on with, why not try 
the Chain Reaction Challenge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Have a look at these: 

 

https://youtu.be/K568lhOOJLc 

 

https://youtu.be/jXyVW-lwkuY 

 

https://youtu.be/h0G3Rnt7HR4 

 

 

If you do manage to have a go perhaps you can send a photo or video to 
your teacher on SeeSaw and we could put some on the website. 

 

Please keep yourselves safe and keep yourselves well.  Listen and ad-
here to the guidance.  We will get through this together. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FK568lhOOJLc&data=02%7C01%7Chelenking%40monmouthshire.gov.uk%7C120e87016d514f79c6c408d7d6fc0861%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C637214250278410194&sdata=Io4PACNcu3%2FJtQ4
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FjXyVW-lwkuY&data=02%7C01%7Chelenking%40monmouthshire.gov.uk%7C120e87016d514f79c6c408d7d6fc0861%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C637214250278430178&sdata=6TV3uT7Fk1UCfLzKU
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2Fh0G3Rnt7HR4&data=02%7C01%7Chelenking%40monmouthshire.gov.uk%7C120e87016d514f79c6c408d7d6fc0861%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C637214250278440175&sdata=YmH2cWDvvOYFmiWC%

